
 

Classroom News    
Class Name: Windsor                                   Term :    Autumn 2 

Whole School Topic: Our Island Home 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

Windsor have been learning about 

measurement in maths this term. We 

have been using lots of words 

relating to measurement including 

long and short, thick and thin. We 

have been using standard measures 

for length and comparing which 

ones are the most accurate. We 

have also been measuring our 

ingredients in cooking lessons. We 

did lots pf measuring of how far we 

had walked for our children in need 

Challenge and raised lots of money. 

Thanks for your sponsorship. 

We are making really good progress 

with our money skills and have been 

practicing paying for our snack, 

recognising coins and working out 

change. Philip is working on different 

ways to make 5p. 

We have been doing some great 

independent writing this term and 

have written postcards, messages 

lists and cards. Some of us have 

been working on using adjectives in 

our writing. We have also been 

learning phonics sounds and 

practicing blending letters together 

to read words.  

We learned how to work with lots of 

new tools at Kennet school in our DT 

lessons this  term.  

 

 

 

Special moments Dates and points to remember 

We enjoyed watching Zootropolis at Vue 

Cinema.  

Windsor class have Now all finished their 

Discover arts award and will hand our 

‘Arts and Culture passports’ in to the 

Corn Exchange so that we can receive 

our certificates. We visited Shaw House 

the final arts venue on our Passport. We 

were extremely sensible and quiet and 

looked really carefully at the exhibition 

when completing our quizzes. 

15th December – Corn Exchange panto 1pm – Beauty and the 

Beast) please can you pick your child up from the Corn 

Exchange that day at 3.20 pm, as we won’t be back in time 

for school transport.  Please remember to send a packed 

lunch.  

 

End of term 19th December at 3pm 

 

Return to school on Thursday 4th January 2018 


